
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers          7th June 2019 

 

 

We are having a Summer Concert! 

 

It will take place on the Thursday 4th July from 3.45pm -4.30pm in the back 

playground. 

 

The event will provide an opportunity for your child to perform and to show off their 

musical flair! 

 

We would like as many children as possible to take part. Children will perform in their 

class group and play a piece of music they have learnt during their music lessons. 

 

The children have been practising hard all year and are very much looking forward 

to performing for their families at this very special concert. Upper and lower choirs 

will also be performing several songs from their repertoire! 

 

                                Please come and hear them sing and play! 

 

 
Please return the below slip to the school office by Friday June 21st 

 

 

Bonneville’s Summer Concert 2019 

 

I give permission for my child __________________in class ______ 

 

to take part in Bonneville’s Summer Concert on Thursday 4th July from 3.45pm-4.30pm 

 

Signed: ___________________________________  Date: _________________________ 


